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Milan, 27 November 2018 - The Board of Directors of Il Sole 24 ORE 

S.p.A. met today and co-opted Gianluca Ferrero as independent non-

executive director, following the resignation of Luigi Gubitosi. 

 

Mr. Ferrero was also appointed President of the Control and Risk 

Committee and member of the Related Party Transactions Committee. 

  

Gianluca Ferrero's CV will be available on the Company website at 

www.gruppo24ore.com.  
  

  

 

 

 

For further information: 

 

Press Office Manager 24 ORE Group: 

Ginevra Cozzi - Tel. 02/3022.4945 – 335/1350144 

  

Investor Relations: 

Raffaella Romano Tel. 02/3022.3728 
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